
 
 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for School-Based Health Clinic at Graham-Kapowsin High School, Graham, 
WA, Pierce County, WA08, 98387 for the fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Bethel School District #403, located at 516 176th St E, 
Spanaway, WA 98387. The project will be at 22100 108th Ave E, Graham WA 98338.  
 
The funding would be used to construct a school-based health clinic to support the medical, dental, and 
behavior health needs of approximately 3,500 students and staff on the Graham-Kapowsin High School 
campus, which is co-located with a middle and elementary school.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

M 
Member of Congress 

 


